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Representative Lassa:

Because your instructions indicate that the increase in funding is only for the
2000–01 fiscal year, Section 3 (2) of this bill provides that the increase in funding will
not affect the base level of the DHFS appropriation.  If this is not your intent or if you
have any questions regarding the bill, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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